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Dear Members of the House Committee on Emergency Management, General Government, 

and Veterans: 

 

I support HB4045. I am especially supportive of the provisions relating to district attorneys, 

police officers, and firefighters. I ask that you carefully consider the new class of hazardous 

positions which is proposed. If for any reason the committee has concerns about the 

provision, I encourage you to proceed with the remaining provisions of the bill.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

Representative Kevin L. Mannix 

Oregon House District 21 

 

 


